
Platinum Health Medical 
Scheme

IS NOT linked to any 
insurance company

Members have received calls from Insurance
companies claiming that they work hand in hand
with Platinum Health (PH) to provide extra cover to
boost PH benefits and provide gap cover for their
shortfall on claims. This is not accurate as Platinum
Health is NOT linked to any insurance company.

Members are reminded that PH covers members
comprehensively in the event of illness, through its
extensive designated service providers (DSPs)
network and own medical facilities. Therefore,
members do not need additional cover.

To eliminate any confusion, please note that 
Platinum Health Medical Scheme is 
registered as a closed medical scheme, 
and in no way associated with any 
other insurance companies.


